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DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE
Florida Corporate Income Tax Review

The Department of Revenue is conducting research on the impact of the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017 on Florida businesses and the Florida Corporate Income Tax, as directed by Section 3 of Chapter 2018-119, Laws of Florida. The Department of Revenue is currently soliciting public comments on this topic. If you would like to provide feedback on the effect of the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017, please submit comments to CITReview@floridarevenue.com or visit the Department’s Corporate Income Tax Review Page at www.floridarevenue.com/CITReview.
